
I would like to testify against bill 2400. I think the idea of ESA’s sounds nice to homeschoolers 

and private school parents, but taking money from the government will lead to over regulation 

as the practicals of implementing this bill go forward. If parents do want ESA’s, then I would 

prefer if there is a 4th “lane” for those who receive ESA’s. I would like an amendment that would 

make a distinction between traditional homeschoolers as defined by law and those who receive 

ESA’s  


